
A big thank you to everyone who took part in the Multicultural Show; Mrs Vahdva for 

organising, all staff and children who helped or joined in and parents for watching. We 

all had a fantastic time.  
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The children were extremely confident on the stage. 
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Weduc is our new Parent/Carer engagement app. To help us ensure you 

are always up to date with important news, key dates and your child's 

performance, please install and login to the Weduc app.   

I haven't received the password reset or account verification email 

I have children at 2 Weduc Schools How do I connect both schools 
(App) 

More information on the school website: www.kateshillprimary.org.uk 

PAYMENTS AND SCHOOL MEALS 

From January 2023 we will be starting our cashless system. All payments 
including school meals and trips, etc, will be paid through Weduc. We 
will be sending more information so that 
everything will be ready for when the children 

Vouchers 

FSM vouchers to parents that are entitled will go 

out Friday 16th/Saturday 17th December. Please 

check your emails as you usually do.  

https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/8937725638289-I-haven-t-received-the-password-reset-or-account-verification-email
https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/7956599490705-I-have-children-at-2-Weduc-Schools-How-do-I-connect-both-schools-App-
https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/7956599490705-I-have-children-at-2-Weduc-Schools-How-do-I-connect-both-schools-App-
http://www.kateshillprimary.org.uk


Autumn Forest 

School Year 5 
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The many trees that surround the playground and field 

have erupted into a tapestry of greens, yellows, reds, 

browns and golds over the last few months. This fantastic 

display of autumn colour has give the children attending 

Forest School amazing opportunities to be creative with 

the textures and colours of the season. 

Across year groups, many children have had the 

opportunity of being creative with the seasonal fall of 

leaves. Using their imagination, child have built 

campfires to warm themselves, they have had group and 

individual challenges to build the tallest leaf towers as 

well as opportunities to be creative with autumn leaf 

colours to create amazing patterns and designs.  
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Reception 
ALL ABOUT ME  

Reception Class have had a busy time this term learning all 

about themselves. They been looking in the mirror and 

drawing self portraits. They have had a wonderful time 

settling into their new environment . 
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Teamwork 
 

 

 

We have been very lucky to have 
visitors in school to help us to work well 
within a team, we tried several activities 
to help us. 

Well done 

we raised 

£108.73 

for 

Children in 

Need 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this year for 

Antibullying Week was Reach 

Out. We started the week with 

‘Odd Socks’ day and a whole 

school virtual assembly. We 

did lots of fun activities 

throughout the week.  

KATES HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

TEL: 01384 818700 
 

www.kateshillprimary.org.uk 

Antibullying Week 
REACH OUT  

Compliments Day 

Children wrote compliments on their friends’ T-shirts. 


